FRD.001.00000940

From: Lisa Wilkinson I

Sent:  Thu, 28 Jan 2021 13:48:13 +1100 (AEDT)

To: Craig campbell - Project . Sarah Thornton
. Peter Meakin [ - |22
Binnie

Ce:  Angus Liewellyn

Subject: The Liberal party’s women problem

This news story dates from 2019.

Michaelia Cash says here that these women who were assaulted by fellow liberal party staffers should report the
assaults to the “appropriate authorities”.

Turns out, if you’re a woman whose been raped in Parliament House, there is no “appropriate authority”.

In fact, in the experience of Brittany, the way the policing and internal “security” works there, Parliament
House may well be the safest place in Australia to commit sexual assault and get away with it.

https://voutu.be/X0Rv4qgGVMg4

Cheers,
Lisa.

Sent from my iPhone





